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Altadena Redistricting

I am sending my input regarding the options of splitting Altadena to two Supervisorial Districts or moving Altadena
to Supervisor Molina's district. I am NOT in favor of this move.

Splitting the Town is extremely counterproductive the the unification of Altadena which I understand is a County
priority. Splitting us under two politicians is unnecessary.

If Mike Antonovich runs for re-election and our district votes for someone else then it's time for Mike to leave.
But I didn't vote for Gloria Molina. These are elected officials. They serve because the people they serve voted

for them. Not because they just "showed up". Mike Antonvich has done a terrific job with Altadena...outstanding.

I'm sure that Gloria has done well for her District, but I want the opportunity to hear her views, position on
issues, etc. before she's my Supervisor. We, the people, get to choose.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. No split, no move.

I live in Altadena!!

Robin Sowell

!!lena, CA 91104
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